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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Lauri Brunkhorst, Staff Services Manager 

FROM: Richard C. Smith 
Strategic Environmental1nvestigations & Enforcement Section 

DATE: July 14, 2011 

SUBJECT: Check for the Air Pollution Control Fund from UP Railroad Company (UP) 

A check from "UP Railroad Company" (a subsidiary of Union Pacific Corporation) is 
enclosed for deposit into the Air Pollution Control Fund. This check (Number 1404634), 
in the amount of twelve hundred dollars ($1200.00), is for settlement of violations of the 
ARB/Railroad Statewide Agreement ("Agreement"). Specifically, these funds are for 
settlement of Notice of Violation #RR10-2029, RR10-2034 and RR10-1060 that were 
issued to UP on March 23, April 28, and May 11, 2011, respectively. 

The Agreement specifies that penalties shall be credited towards Carl Moyer Program 
activities in the air district where the violations occurred. Therefore, these funds shall be 
credited for Carl Moyer Program activities in the South Coast Air Quality Management 
District, Mojave Desert Air Quality Management District, and Placer County Air Pollution 
Control District. 

Attachment 

cc: John Oback 
SEIES Chron 
ED Chron 

The energy challenge facing California is real. Every Californian needs to take immediate action to reduce energy consumption. 
For a list ofsimple ways you can reduce demand and cut your energy costs, see our Website: http://www.arb.ca.qov. 
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